
 

HOURS:  Mon 8:30 AM to 8:00 PM, Tues thru Thurs, 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM, Fri 8:30 AM to 12 PM 

Telephone (508) 378-1606 or (508) 378-1621 Fax # (508) 378-1638 

OFFICE OF TOWN CLERK 

               175 Central Street, P.O. Box 387 
           East Bridgewater, Massachusetts 02333-0387 

 

KATHLEEN CAVANAGH 
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To:  Board of Registrars 

  Republican and Democratic Town Committees 

   

 

 

From:  Kathleen Cavanagh 

  Interim Town Clerk 

 

Date:  February 22, 2024 

 

Re:  Testing of Voting Equipment 

 

 

TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 
 

The test for the ballot tabulating equipment to be used at the Presidential Primary  on 

Tuesday March 5th, will be held Saturday February 24th at 1:00pm. 

 

Testing will be held at the East Bridgewater Town Hall, Town Clerk’s Office, 175 Central 

Street, East Bridgewater, MA 02333. There has been no change in type of voting equipment 

used by the Town of East Bridgewater since the last election. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


